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January 9, 2025 

Dear Office of the Attorney General, 

Our district was notified of a recent cybersecurity incident involving PowerSchool, our 
student information system (SIS) provider. The incident involved a customer support 
portal called PowerSource. At this point we do not know specifics as to what information 
may or may not have been accessed.  

We are working with PowerSchool to gather as much information as possible. 
PowerSchool ensures us they will provide details related to the data and individuals that 
may be impacted.  We will contact the necessary families and employees, once we 
have more information. 

At this time, we are following policy to notify both the Executive Director of the State 
Board and State Superintendent of Public Instruction. Furthermore, we will be sending a 
similar letter to our insurance carrier and a notification to the public. 

Please let us know if there are additional steps you would like us to take in this matter. 

Sincerely, 
 
Rob Kent 
Rob Kent 
Technology Director 
rob.kent@mail.bcsd101.com  

 
Jan Bayer 
Jan Bayer 
Superintendent 
jan.bayer@mail.bcsd101.com 
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